
October 20th, 2011 
 
Press Release:  
 
Male High School defeats Manuel HS 1-0 in Regional Championship 
 
Louisville Soccer Club would like to congratulate LSC coaches Niki Schulze and Meredith Wilkins for 
advancing their Male High School Girls Team to the KHSAA State Sub-Sectionals to be played on 
October 25th at Male H.S. 
 
’97 LSC (u15 girls) coaches Schulze and Wilkins overcame the odds when they had lost to Manuel 
H.S. once in the regular season (2-4) and in the district 12 final (1-2).  On October 18th in the 6th 
Region Championship at Manuel Stadium they defeated them 1-0 in the match.   
 
Great job coaches!!!!  
 
Check out the article by the Courier Journal about the match on October 18th, 2011.  
http://saxo.highschoolsports.net/article/20111018/SPORTS05/310180079/Girls-soccer-Third-time-s-
charmed-championship-Male?Avis=B2 


